
 
CACFP   
Notice Inviting Bids    
   
Notice of request for sealed proposals for Mililani Presbyterian Preschool. This is an 
official   
solicitation of bids for vended meals in accordance with 2 CFR 200.318-326 and 7 CFR   
226.22.    
   
Mililani Presbyterian Preschool is seeking meal vendors to prepare and deliver 
breakfast,   
lunch, and snack at our location. Meal counts may vary from month to month, 
depending   
on school enrollment. Submit bids by price per meals or by bulk pricing.    
   
The contract will be effective on July 1, 2022 to July 1, 2023. All meals of each type 
must   
meet the minimum standards set by the USDA and CACFP meals of that type. The 
contract   
will be awarded to the responsible bidder that possess the potential ability to perform   
successfully under the terms and conditions of the proposed procurement and is lowest 
in   
price. Other factors shall be given consideration when there are sound documented   
business reasons such as contractor integrity, compliance with public policy, record of 
past   
performance, and financial and technical resources.    
   
At the time and place advertised, and promptly thereafter, all bids that have been duly   
received will be publicly opened and read aloud. Sealed submittals in response to this   
Request for Sealed Bids are due no later than 5:00pm HST, May 16, 2022 at Mililani   
Presbyterian Preschool, 95-410 Kuahelani Ave., Mililani, HI 96789.   
   
Interested parties may contact Cat Awong at 808-623-6663 or at mppdirector@gmail.    
 
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   



  
USDA Disclaimer    
   
In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)   
civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, 
and   
institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from   
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or   
retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program or activity conducted or funded by   
USDA.   
   
 
Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program   
information (e.g. Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should   
contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for benefits. Individuals who are   
deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal   
Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. Additionally, program information may be made   
available in languages other than English.   
   
 
To file a program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program   
Discrimination Complaint Form, (AD-3027) found online at:   
http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, and at any USDA office, or write a   
letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in   
the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your   
completed form or letter to USDA by:   
   
 
(1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights   
1400 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, D.C. 20250-9410;   
   
 
(2) fax: (202) 690-7442; or   
   
 
(3) email: program.intake@usda.gov   
   


